Wingrove Primary School Telephone 0191 2735466/2735842

22nd February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March and Friday 2nd March. This year's theme is about *sharing a story with each other for 10 minutes a day*. We have attached a letter overleaf from the *World Book Team* which gives you more information about the event.

During the free breakfast club on Thursday, there will be reading activities for everyone to join in with. On Friday, a theatre group will be performing a play about some of our favourite books.

We are encouraging the children to dress up as their favourite book character on Friday 2nd March. There is a section on the World Book Day website which demonstrates how you can create exciting outfits on a budget.

All children will be given a £1.00 book token with a scholastic booklet. When the children get the book token, it can either be taken to your local bookshop and swapped for one of the **TEN** (exclusive, new and **completely FREE**) World Book Day books, be put towards one of the **FIVE fantastic full-length books** for teens priced at only £2.50 each at participating stores or be put towards a book purchased from the scholastic booklet.

Look at the World Book Day website for games, information about the books and ideas for costumes. www.worldbookday.com

Mrs Mullarkey Head Teacher

